
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Stan Hoffman and I live in Portland and I am writing in support of HB 2927 for the National 
Popular Vote. This is an extremely important bill intended to correct a serious flaw in our system for 
electing the President--a flaw that give disproportionate power to some states and the citizens living in 
them and marginalizes large portions of the population that live in other states, including Oregon. 
 
Please give your full support to the bill, which a truly democratic piece of legislation. Please pass it 
without amendments and without referring it to the voters and avoid any diversions that will block the 
bill. I along with the vast majority of the citizens of Oregon want this bill to go directly to the Senate 
floor for a vote. 
 
Thank you for your attention and for your service to our state. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Stan Hoffman 
2905 NE 38th Ave 
Portland, OR 97212-2855 
(503) 235-8467 
 
 
 


